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NOTICE OF 
CANCELLED 
ELECTION 

 
 
 

Please note that Election of a Town 
Councillor for Shanklin Town 

Council - Shanklin Central Ward 
that was due to be held on 

Thursday 2nd April 2020 has been 
cancelled on the advice of The 

Cabinet Office. 
 

Further information will be available 
from The Returning Officer 

Isle of Wight Council 
once that advice has been received 

from The Cabinet Office 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


